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          Deputation Month 10 
Dear Praying Pastors, Church Friends, and Family 

 Sending Church 
Way of the Cross Baptist Church 

1640 Mt. Carmel Road McDonough GA. 
30253 . 770 – 305 - 9047 

Pastor Steven Bell 
 

Mission Board 

 
Support can be sent to Missionary 

#1632 

Baptist International Missions Inc.  

P.O. Box 9 Harrison TN 37341 

 

Prayer Request’s 
 

§ Pray for Wisdom in 
booking 
Appointments 

 
§ Pray for Gospel Light 

Baptist Church in 
Jamaica Queens 

 
§ The Dice Family in 

Jamaica Queens 
 

§ Pray specifically 
about Gospel Light 
Baptist Church and 
their great need for a 
new Church Building 

 
§ Pray as we continue 

to fill our calendar 
with meetings. 
 

§ Pray for the Canavan 
Family as they begin 
working on their 
Church plant in the 
Bronx. 
 

§ Pray for NYC as they 
deal with the fall out 
of their failed 
leadership. 

 

§ Pray for our Sending 
Church Way of the 
Cross Baptist and 
that the Lord would 
send more Laborers 
to our Church and 
from our Church. 

 

Colossians 4:2-3 – Continue in prayer, and watch in the same with thanksgiving;  
Withal praying also for us, that God would open unto us a door of utterance,  

to speak the mystery of Christ, for which I am also in bonds: 
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It’s an absolute blessing to be able to serve our Saviour! I am simply amazed that he 
would save a horrible sinner like me, but then to use me on top of that!  Words cannot describe it.  
It’s an honor to serve our Lord, and it’s an honor to have so many partner with us so that we can 
go on their behalf!  We are rejoicing as we have had 3 new churches partner with us since our last 
letter.   

We are thankful for being able to present our ministry and preach in many services since 
our last letter also. Since our last letter we have traveled to South Carolina, where we presented 
and preached at White Horse Heights Baptist Church.  Pastor Dean was a tremendous 
encouragement to us, and we were so excited when they told us that they were partnering with 
us to reach NYC!   

We were a part of two missions conferences and another churches mission’s emphasis 
month since our last letter. One of those missions’ conferences was at Twin Oaks Baptist 
Tabernacle, in Thomaston Ga.  Pastor Stroup and everyone there really made us feel at home and 
were so supporting and encouraging.  A precious family there had its roots in Guyana, and they 
brought some fantastic Curry Chicken to the Missions Dinner. I don’t know what the biggest 
surprise was and to who, the fact that someone brought Guyanese Curry, or the fact that a family 
from Ga Loved it.  There is a large influence in Jamaica NY from people from Guyana.  So, it made 
us feel at home!  I am happy to say that Twin Oak Baptist Tabernacle also partnered with us! 

We were able to be with Pastor Jim Lilley and everyone at Edgewood Baptist Church in 
Trenton Ga also.  Pastor Lilley is also with BIMI, and it was a real treat to with them.  Brother Eric 
Bohman preached the meeting and his following the Lord was so uplifting and encouraging to us. 

We also traveled to Tennessee, and Alabama for meeting since our last letter and those 
meetings were great.  We were so blessed to be with Greater Dothan Baptist Church for their Fall 
Festival and their services the next day.  God gave me great liberty to preach there.  We also had a 
fantastic time visiting with Redemption Baptist Church in TN.  Pastor Young was a real blessing to 
us, and really made us feel welcomed.  I’m simply amazed at what all God will allow you to do if 
you just surrender your life to him!  I can honestly say that I have not regrated one moment of 
service to my Saviour.  

I have a special prayer request that I would like for you all to consider adding to your 
prayer list.  So many people are on my heart today as we grow closer to the Holidays and for many 
this will be the first Thanksgiving and Christmas without a loved one. Please pray for Heavenly 
comfort and peace around these times. Specifically pray for three families that are near and dear 
to my heart.  The Hollis and Hodges Families, the Dice Family, and the Vargas Family.   

Happy Thanksgiving from the Bradley’s!! 
 

In Christ 
Your Missionary to NYC 
Alan Bradley 

 

   

Ways to Reach Us 

Cell Phone: (770)658-4561 - Email: thebradleystonyc@gmail.com - Website: www.thebradleys2nyc.com 


